
Hiltingbury Carpark sent via Arbor email 18th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find below copied email received from Tomor Beqo of Chandler's Ford Parish Council 

regarding parking at Hiltingbury and Fryern Carparks: 

 

'Dear All, 

Please note, the parking restrictions for the above car parks have now been changed. The revised 

times for parking are as follows: 

Monday to Friday 9am to 7pm 

Saturday and Sunday 9am to 5pm 

 

Monday to Friday - if a vehicle will be parked for 3 hours or more, the driver is responsible for 

entering their registration number in the tablet provided at either The Hilt or Hiltingbury 

Sportshall reception areas. 

Saturday and Sunday – outside of these hours, the car parks will continue to be monitored to 

ensure vehicles are parked correctly ie. within a marked bay and if in a disabled bay, a blue badge 

must be displayed. 

 

Tickets will be issued if vehicles are not parked correctly during the above hours for both Monday 

to Friday AND Saturday and Sunday, with no exceptions. 

 

If the tablets are not operational, please let a member of staff know or 

email clerk@chandlersford-pc.gov.uk 

 

Thank you 

Kind regards 

 

Tomor Beqo 

Facilities Manager 

Chandler's Ford Parish Council 

Fryern Hill Pavilion, Greenways, 

Chandlers Ford, Hants. SO53 2LE 

Tel 023 8026 6612' 

 

The Office Team 

Hiltingbury Infant School 

Hiltingbury Road 

Chandler's Ford 

Eastleigh 

Hampshire 

SO53 5NP 

 

t: 023 8026 5414 

e: adminoffice@hiltingbury-inf.hants.sch.uk 
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